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This meeting is open to the public. All times indicated on the agenda are approximate. Three 

or more Councilmembers may also attend this meeting, during which the items listed herein 

will be discussed.

CALL TO ORDER / ROLL CALL

Karine Beard, Joyce Volp, Susan Paulsen, Stephen Maruska, Lauri Maloney, Karin 

Kiley-Bowman, and Maia Aman

Present 7 - 

Andre FleuetteNot Present 1 - 

PAC 2018-027 Approval of the Minutes of August 9, 2018

"It was moved and seconded to approve the minutes of the August 9, 2018 Public Art 

Commission meeting."

Yes: Beard, Volp, Paulsen, Maruska, Maloney, and Kiley-Bowman6 - 

Not Present: Fleuette1 - 

CONTINUING DISCUSSION

PAC 2018-028 Philip S. Miller Park Art Project Call for Entries

Commissioners welcomed selection committee members Jan Meyer of the Parks 

and Recreation Commission, Brian Buck of the Castle Rock Parks and Trails 

Foundation and John Jorgensen, a Parks and Recreation Department staff 

member. Commissioners along with the committee discussed the Philip S. Miller 

Park art project call for entries. After narrowing down the applicant pool, 

Commissioners directed staff to invite artists to future meetings to gather 

additional information regarding the proposals. Matt Babcock will be invited to 

attend the October meeting; Mary Williams and John King will be invited to attend 

the November meeting.

PAC 2018-029 Sweet Tooth Sculpture Update

Staff provided Commissioners an update on the bronze bear, "Sweet Tooth," that 

was officially conveyed to Town ownership at the Downtown Alliance's September 

board meeting. Staff will work to insure the art piece. Once insured, staff will place 

the sculpture at the northwest intersection of Fourth and Perry streets, per the 

Commission’s direction. 

PAC 2018-030 Staff Updates

http://castlerock-co.legistar.com/gateway.aspx?m=l&id=/matter.aspx?key=3982
http://castlerock-co.legistar.com/gateway.aspx?m=l&id=/matter.aspx?key=3983
http://castlerock-co.legistar.com/gateway.aspx?m=l&id=/matter.aspx?key=3984
http://castlerock-co.legistar.com/gateway.aspx?m=l&id=/matter.aspx?key=3985
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Staff updated the Commission regarding the cabinet wrap installation at Philip S. 

Miller Park. Since the Parks and Recreation Department agreed to pay $1,600 of 

the project’s final invoice due to the addition of cabinet panels, the total amount 

that was expensed to the Public Art Fund was $7,952.42.

William Slater of the Public Art Collective applied warning labels to each of the 

appropriate electrical cabinets. Slater also recreated and installed tipping hazard 

and field connection signs. Slater will soon be installing artist and Public Art 

Commission plaques to complete the project.

Lastly, staff passed along the cleaning and care instructions to the Parks 

Maintenance Division.

ADJOURN


